
‘Green by Goonj’ 

‘Green by Goonj’ in collaboration with Community Outreach Team at JKPS set up a stall 

at JKPS premises on May 18, 2024 on the day of the PTM. This initiative focuses on 

recycling and reusing urban surplus materials to create various useful items.  

A vibrant stall was set up showcasing a variety 

of creative and eco-friendly items. The stall 

featured an impressive range of products 

made from reused and recycled materials, 

including hand bags, wallets, bookmarks, 

and folders. 

The event was met with enthusiastic 

participation from both parents and 

students, who were eager to support the 

cause and learn more about sustainable 

living. The atmosphere was buzzing with 

excitement as visitors explored the 

beautifully crafted items, each telling a story of transformation and environmental 

consciousness. 

 

Student Volunteers played a pivotal role in the success of the event. They engaged with 

visitors, explaining the importance of recycling and how each product was made. Their passion 

and commitment to the cause were truly inspiring and helped to educate our community on the 

benefits of reusing materials. 



The initiative not only provided a 

platform for raising awareness about 

environmental sustainability but also 

demonstrated the creativity and 

innovation that can be harnessed 

through recycling. It was 

heartwarming to see our school 

community come together to support 

such a meaningful cause. 

In conclusion, the stall was a 

resounding success, highlighting the 

importance of sustainable practices 

and the positive impact we can have 

on our environment. We look 

forward to more such 

collaborations in the future, fostering a greater sense of responsibility and care for our 

planet among students and parents alike. 


